

PARENT TEACHER STUDENT CONNECTION

NORTHERN BURLINGTON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

160 MANSFIELD ROAD EAST

COLUMBUS, NEW JERSEY 08022

nburlingtonPTSC@gmail.com

Warm Wishes for 2023

Our PTSC Officers

Janice Sarcomo, President
Julianne Kenney, Treasurer
Leslie Wyers, Recording Secretary
Daneen Boyce, Correspondence Secretary
Prathima Bhavankar, Member Chair

Important Dates

1/26: January PTSC Meeting

3/6 - 3/10: Middle School Book Fair

3/8: Middle School Open House

3/15: March PTSC Meeting

4/29: COLOR RUN

5/6: Senior Citizen Prom Luncheon

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter at NBurlingtonPTSC.







We also have info on our website:

www.nburlington.com/page/ptsc

Happy New Year!

As we enter 2023 and the second half of the school year, let's keep the enthusiasm of the organization going!

Our next meeting is Thurs, Jan. 26 at 6:30pm in the high school media center. If you signed up for any committees, please try to attend so we can touch base and make some plans.

We need to start focusing on the next big events:

The COLOR RUN is scheduled for Sat, April 29. This will be a new fundraiser for our organization so we are excited to make this a big success!

One of our favorite community events, the Senior Citizen Prom, will be Saturday, May 6. This event is a great way to bring our community together. All senior citizens in the Northern Burlington community are invited to attend. It includes a complimentary Lunch, DJ, dancing, complimentary portraits, and optional basket raffles.

If you have any items or monetary donations for the basket raffles, please email us at nburlingtonPTSC@gmail.com.